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14th July, 2023 
 
 

CORRIGENDUM – 2  
 

Expression of Interest (EOI) for Engagement of  
PCS firm/ LLP of Practicing Company Secretaries  

for conducting Secretarial Audit of  
Hindustan Organic Chemicals Limited [HOCL] for FY 2023-24 

 
 

Hindustan Organic Chemicals Limited [HOCL] vide File No.CS/HOCL/Sec.Audit/2023-

24 dated 19th June, 2023 invited EOI from Practicing Company Secretaries Firm 

(PCS)/ LLP of Practicing Company Secretaries for engaging as Secretarial Auditor for 

conducting Secretarial Audit for the financial year 2023-24. 

 

The time-line mentioned in the EOI, specifically the time-line for opening Price Bid has 

now been revised. Accordingly, the revised time-line for opening Price Bid is 

Thursday, 20.07.2023 at 04:00 PM [IST].  

 

The EOI stands modified only to the extent stated above. All other terms and 

conditions remain unaltered. 

 
 
              Sd/- 
Company Secretary 
Hindustan Organic Chemicals Limited 
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